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No Org/Club Project Name Grant Type Project Value Amount 
Requested 

Amount 
Allocated 

Previous 
Grant? 

Comments  

1 CEACA Inc 

 

 

Commission a Conservation 
Management Plan for the Post Office and 
Court House.  

Community 
Grant 

$8,100.00 $4,900.00 TBC No  CEACA submitted this application in the previous grant 
round and were advised that they should first explore 
other funding sources.  CEACA have not found any 
other appropriate funding sources.  Application 
supported. 

2 Alexandra 
Singers Inc.  

Assistance towards rental of premises for 
storage of costumes etc.   

Community 
Grant 

Not Specified  $1500.00 TBC No  Funding amount was not originally specified on the 
application and further information was sought by 
Council Officers.  At this point in time the group have 
not identified a suitable property for rent. 

Recommended for deferral. 

3 

 

Alexandra 
Quilters Inc. 

Alexandra Quilters Exhibition 2013,  

To create an exhibition to be held in the 
Shire Hall for the annual “Rod, Truck & 
Ute Show.  

Community 
Grant  

$1,141.60 $639.60 TBC No  The Alexandra Quilters have applied for funds to assist 
them to create an exhibition to be held in the Shire Hall 
for the Alexandra Rod, Truck and Ute Show. The 
application was deemed eligible. 

Application supported. 

4 Yea 
Wetland 
Committee 

Establishing a Yea Wetlands Website  Community 
Grant 

$4,840.00 $1,400.00 TBC No  Further work is required to support the need for the 
proposal, identify community need and also whether 
alternative solutions such as combining resources and 
linking with existing websites should be explored. 

Application not supported. 

5 

 

Made in 
Murrindindi  

‘Made in Murrindindi’ Supporting and 
making locally made craft and produce.  

Community 
Grant  

$3,110.00 $1,700.00 TBC No  This group is seeking to become an incorporated 
association and develop a brand that will coordinate the 
15 arts groups involved into one network aiming to 
promote and sustain the arts and crafts industries of the 
Shire.  The group have worked extensively with the 
Community Arts Recovery Officer from Regional Arts 
Victoria.  This application was initially recommended for 
deferral until further discussion could be held with the 
group. 

Council Officers supported  further investigations for 
alternate funding and the group met with RDV to 
explore alternate funding  with no success.  The 
assessment panel reassessed the application taking 
into account this new information. 

Application supported. 
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